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The Mississauga Hockey League and its eight 
member Associations are proud to announce 
that the MHL Play-More Program, a program that 
assists players unable to participate due to severe 
financial constraints, has become a registered 
charity. The Program addresses the cost of playing 
hockey and enhancing player experiences. 

Assistance from the MHL Play-More program 
provides any eligible resident hockey player with 
the opportunity to play hockey at all competition 
levels.  There are currently 55 players in the 
program.  

Now companies as well as individuals can donate 
to a great cause and benefit from a tax credit.  

Depending on the size of the donation the 
combined Federal and Provincial tax credit could 
be up to 40%!  Donations of over $25 will receive a 
receipt for tax purposes. 

Help provide the gift of hockey to an 
underprivileged child.

Donate now!
(Contact the MHL Office to find out how you can donate.)
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No games scheduled between 
December 24th and January 1st.

MHL Office
3065 Ridgeway Dr., Unit 34
Mississauga, Ontario L5L 5M6
Phone: (905) 607-1118  

Your Team Scene 
by Scotiabank 

Christmas Break

MHL Play-More 

Now a Registered Charity!
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 LornePark Hockey 
Association 

Toys for Tots 
“Battle of the 

Century” 
It’s hard to believe there are some children in our 
community that will not receive or have toys to play with. 
Please help us put a smile on a child’s face this Holiday 
Season with the gift of a toy – supporting our Toys for Tots 
Charity Hockey Game will help us do that.

On Friday, December 11, 2015 at 7:00pm at Iceland Arena, 
Darryl Sittler along with the NHL Stars, the Peel Regional 
Police All Stars & the Lorne Park Hockey Association 
Coaches will do their best to make those smiles happen. 
The LPHA Coaches will battle our heroes of the past & our 
very own Peel Regional Police Officers, the heroes of our 
community, in a game full of fun & surprises to help raise 
toys for the Peel Regional Police Toys for Tots Program. 
Once again this year we hope you can all help us promote 
this worthy event to help the kids in the Mississauga 
community. This will be the 5th time in the last 6 years we 
have held this event. The year before last your assistance 
helped us push this event over the edge as we collected 
almost 1,000 toys and nearly $10,000 in donations.

MGA International will be our main Sponsor this year 
along with White Oaks Ford Lincoln. Even the players’ 
uniforms for both teams have been donated- the objective 
once again this year is to have this event fully sponsored 
and to meet or exceed last year’s totals.

Don Cherry, Johnny Bower, Mississauga City Counsellors, 
MPP’s, MP’s along with our event sponsors will be there to 
drop the puck for the opening faceoff and other surprise 
guests will be in attendance. We will also have a Shoot 
for a Car Contest where 4 lucky ticket holds will have the 
chance to win a brand new CAR from Whiteoak Ford-
Lincoln along with many other prizes and give-a-ways.

So you’ll get a chance to help your Community, a chance to 
see your Hockey Heroes and a chance to win great prizes, 
all for the price of a New Unwrapped Toy or $10 per Ticket, 
Wow, what a deal! So please come out with your family 
and friends and support this very worthy event and put a 
smile on a child face!
 

Friday, December 11, 2015
Iceland Arena – 705 Matheson Blvd. E. 

7:00pm (Doors open at 6:30pm)

THE LORNE PARK HOCKEY ASSOCIATION

President’s Trophy 
 

Boston Pizza MHL 
President’s Trophy 
2015/16 Update

For the past 12 seasons, the Mississauga Hockey League has 
awarded the President’s Trophy to the top “A” team within the 
League.  That is, the “A” team that has collected the highest 
percentage of available points to the end of the Regular Season.

Through November 26, 2015, here are this years’ standings:

Division	Leader	 Games Played	 Points	 % of Available Points
Minor Atom “A” 	   ER040 	 19 	 36 	 94.7%
Atom “A” 	   PC050 	 20 	 32 	 80.0%
Minor Peewee “A”   PC060 	 19 	 35 	 92.1%
Peewee “A” 	   CO070 	 19 	 33 	 86.8%
Minor Bantam “A”   ME080 	 20 	 34 	 85.0%
Bantam “A” 	   LP090 	 19 	 33 	 86.8%
Minor Midget “A” 	  AP100 	 19 	 34 	 89.5%
Midget “A” Jr. 	   CL110 	 19 	 30 	 78.9%
Midget “A” Sr. 	   PC111 	 19 	 31 	 81.6%

 

Past Winners of the President’s Trophy: 
2014/2015 – Port Credit Atom
2013/2014 – Meadowvale Atom
2012/2013 – Clarkson Minor Peewee
2011/2012 – Cooksville Minor Peewee
2010/2011 – Cooksville Atom
2009/2010 – Erindale Minor Bantam
2008/2009 – Port Credit Peewee
2007/2008 – Port Credit Minor Midget
2006/2007 – Port Credit Midget Jr.
2005/2006 – Port Credit Minor Midget
2004/2005 – Applewood Atom
2003/2004 – Erindale Minor Atom

Stay tuned to learn more.  

•
•
•
•
•
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•
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Champs!
ER91  Erindale Bantam Red Spitfires win 
at Bradford
Congratulations to the Erindale Bantam Red team won the 
Bradford Blue and Gold Classic tournament on November 
8th  ,winning the final against Waterloo .  The semi-final 
and final games were hard fought battles.  Goalie Will 
Munn had shutouts in the last 3 games.  Congratulations 
to the Spitfires for bringing home the gold! 

Lorne Park “Super Six” Ojibwa win 
at Vaughan
Congratulations to the Lorne Park Super Six team won the 
Marshall Drewnowsky Memorial Tyke Tier 1 championship 
in Vaughan, ON this past weekend. The Ojibwa defeated 
Mimico 6-2 in the championship finals after a hard fought 
4-3 semi-final win over Don Mills.  Ajob well done and 
a big thank you to our fans who supported the team all 
weekend long.

Meadowvale Minor Bantam “A” Mohawks 
win Wolverines Fall Classic
Meadowvale Mohawks Minor Bantam A are the Toronto 
Wolverines Fall Classic 2015 tournament champions!!!

Undefeated for all 6 games. Final game score: 4-1 versus 
Toronto Wolverines.

Congratulations Mohawks!

PC062 Port Credit Minor Peewee Red Storm win 
at London
The Port Credit Storm Minor Peewee Red (Boyle Building 
Group) team captured gold at the North London Blue and 
White tournament this past weekend. The Storm were 5 
and 1 and recorded two shutouts. In the final the team 
“stormed” back from a 2 goal first period deficit to defeat 
the Oakville Red Bulls 3-2 and capture the championship.
Congratulations to the players and team staff on a tremendous 
effort and a big thank you to all our fans for their outstanding 
support.
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How you can help fulfill their potential - off the ice 
 
Your children may be dreaming of the hockey gear 
they’ll need next season, or how college, university, or 
even grad school will help them learn valuable academic 
and life skills.
 
Learning to manage money and how to off-set the cost 
of tuition will be an important discussion you have to-
gether. But whatever their academic choices, at Scotia-
bank, we’ve got the resources that can help them live 
up to their full potential. 
 
1) Accounts for Students

A Scotiabank student account helps your child man-
age their day-to-day banking with no fees and unlimited 
transactions. Plus, with a SCENE debit card, your child can 
earn rewards towards free movies and more. Visit www.
scotiabank.com/student to learn more.

 
2) Money for School

Off-set the cost of tuition - www.yconic.com offers over 
$100 million in scholarships and financial aid available 
across Canada.

3) Bursaries and exclusive awards for Students 
With bursaries to be won, a budget tracker, tips for build-
ing credit, and exclusive monthly cash awards, it’s worth 
checking out www.fundyourfuture.ca.

4) A payment card for textbooks or  everyday expenses  
The Prepaid VISA gives students the independence of a 
payment card and access to the benefits of a VISA with-
out the credit requirements or interest charges.  You child 
spends only the amount loaded onto the card. Visit www.
scotiabank.com/prepaid to learn more.

Your child deserves to focus on their education and not 
how they’ll pay for it. Visit a Scotiabank branch and 
ask us how we can help make their student life a little 
easier.  
 

Referee’s Corner
1. What happens when the puck goes off an 

attacking player’s skate and into the goal?  
What does the Referee consider when making 
the call?

 
Answer:
Did the attacking player kick (pendulum 
type motion) the puck into the goal?  

If yes,  NO GOAL
 
Did the puck deflect off the attacking 
players skate and into the goal?  

If yes,  GOAL

2. Hockey Canada Rule 10.7
Hockey Canada Rule on stick infractions (Stick 
infractions are penalties that involve the use 
of a player or goalie’s stick in a manner that is 
outside of the rules of hockey.  

Some stick infractions are treated more 
seriously as they can have real potential 
of causing injury, while others are mostly 
annoying, defensive measures to slow down or 
impede opponents). 

 
Any player who receives 3 stick infractions 
in the same game at any time during the 
game will be given a Game Ejection.  OHF 
code GE56
 
Those penalties include High Sticking, 
Butt Ending, Slashing, Cross Checking and 
Spearing.
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More Champs!
Meadowvale Hawks Midget Red 
win at Vaughan
The Meadowvale Midget Senior Hawks won the Marshall 
Drewnowsky Memorial Select Tournament beating the Vaughan 
Rangers Red Team 4-0. This is the 4th time the Meadowvale 98 
Hawks have won this tournament.

In the semi-finals, the Hawks beat the Vaughan Rangers Blue 
team 7-1 before making it to the finals to face the Vaughan 
Rangers Red Team.

Congratulations to Head Coach Gary Grougrou, his coaching staff 
and all the players for a well deserved victory!

DISCOVERING 
THEIR LOVE OF 
THE GAME
FIRST SHIFT 

GEARS UP

On two consecutive 
weekends in early 
November, 90 
new First Shift 
participants hit the 
ice at Tomken Arena 
to participate in 
the second year of this 
introductory hockey 
program hosted by the 
Mississauga Hockey 
League.  Created 
by Hockey Canada 
and Bauer Hockey, 
the program aims to support local 
organizations like the MHL, assist 
in removing perceived barriers to 
families (cost, time commitment, 
safety and competitiveness) and 
inspire more kids to play hockey. The 
overall goal is to show that hockey is 
fun, and to dispel myths about the high cost and safety issues.

The MHL ran First Shift in 2014-15 with a Second Shift 
continuation.  Of the original 45 enrollees, 33 continued 
onto the Second Shift component which continued skills 
development for half of the session followed by a mini-game. 
Of the 45, over 60% enrolled with a hockey association for the 
2015-16.  

Each on-ice session is led by volunteers from the MHL Board of 
Directors and MHL Associations.  
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MISSISSAUGA  
STEELHEADS NEWS 

STEELHEADS AND MHL TEAM UP TO “SHUTOUT HUNGER” 

The Mississauga Steelheads and the MHL are teaming up to “Shutout Hunger”! During 
each Steelheads game during the month of December, fans that donate a non-
perishable item at the Hershey Centre will receive a free ticket to a game of their 

For ticket information call: 905-502-7788 

choosing in January! Be sure to      
donate your non-perishable item in 
your association’s donation box 
during the game. Combine this free 
ticket offer with the Steelheads  
Holiday Value Pack and really save!  

The Steelheads still have a few spots open for 
your team to join us on the ice during a pregame 

ceremony! Please email 
mappleby@mississaugasteelheads.com if your 

team is interested in our Fan Tunnel or Flag 
Team programs! 


